THE 14TH CONGRESS OF THE ASEAN FEDERATION
FOR PSYCHIATRY AND MENTAL HE&EFH

ORGANIZED BY THE PHILIPPINE PSYCHIATRIC ASSOCIATION

September 11, 2014
Dear Colleagues and Friends,
Greetings!

The Philippine Psychiatric Association, Inc. wishes to announce the 14" Congress of the
ASEAN Federation for Psychiatry & Mental Health (AFPMH) and PPA’s 30™ Postgraduate
Course & 25th Midyear Convention. The theme of the meetings is “Setfing Gold Standards of
Care in ASEAN Psychiatry.” This will be held on 13-15 November 2014 at Radisson Blu Hotel
in Cebu City, Philippines.

In line with this, we would like to invite you and your colleagues and/or staff to participate in these
meetings. It will be an intercultural and interdisciplinary exchange of ideas on the practice, research, and
training aspects of psychiatry.

These meetings will bring together the perspectives of multi-sectoral stakeholders in mental health from
various parts of the globe, particularly, South East Asia.

Attached herewith is a copy of the program or your perusal. We are eagerly looking forward to interacting
with you and thank you in advance for your valuable support in this significant undertaking.

For more details, kindly contact our secretariat through mobile number (+632) 635-9858 or email
address philpsych_org@yahoo.com ,

Sincerely, Noted by:
EdgArdo Juan L. Tolentino Jr., MD, FPPA Pjééi T. Oiiate, MD, FPSCAP, FPPA
Organizing Committee, Chair; PPA President AFPMH President
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